BIRTHS & DEATHS

CARD OF THANKS, IN MEMORIAMS, ENGAGEMENTS

BORN

LAURENDEAU-WATT - Marc-André and Linda are pleased to announce the arrival of their son Alexandre Sidney Earl born at CHVO in Gatineau, on August 21, 2001 at 3:58 p.m., weighing 7 lb. 12 oz. Proud grandparents are Lowell and Joyce Watt of Ormstown and Nicole and Clermont Laurendeau of Huntingdon.

DIED

DOE, Donalda (nee Waddell) - Passed away suddenly at her home on August 26, 2001, aged 81 years wife of the late Donald Doe. Survived by her brother Garth (Lois) and nephews Charles and John and their families. She was predeceased by brother Clinton. Resting at the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home, Franklin Centre. Funeral service will be held in the J.M. Sharpe Funeral Home Chapel Thursday at p.m. Interment Covey Hill Union Cemetery. Visitation Wednesday from 5 to 9 p.m. In lieu of flowers donations to the Cancer Society or Heart Foundation would be appreciated.

WILSON, Ruby Mildred (née Crewson) - On July 26, 2001 in Guelph, Ont. in her 95th year. Predeceased by her dear husband Alfred (Fred) in 1996. Also predeceased by brothers Walter and Arthur and sisters Jean Crewson, Gladys Crewson, Alda Gonnett, Maida Stewart and Hazel Crewson. Lovingly remembered by many nieces and nephews and her dear friends Jim and Mary Sills of Kirkland, QC. Interment will be held in the Huntingdon Protestant Cemetery on Sept. 23, at 2 p.m.

CARD OF THANKS

A special thank-you to family and friends for gifts, cards, calls and visits to me while I was in Valleyfield and Barrie Memorial Hospitals.

Sincerely Enid Clemens L'Écuyer

A heartfelt thank-you to our family, neighbours, relatives and friends for making our fiftieth wedding anniversary such an enjoyable occasion. The follow-up of cards has been overwhelming.

> Sincerely, Franklin and Margaret Cameron

The family of the late Florence Burditt-Cartier wish to thank everyone who expressed their sympathy at the time of her death on July 16, 2001, at the age of 84, either by mass offerings, flowers, visits or charitable donations. A special thanks to the CLSC. Please accept this as a personal thank-you.

The VanWinden family would like to thank Father Clement for the nice service, also neighbours and friends for the cards, flowers, cancer donations and attending the service for Adrian VanWinden. Thanks to the C.W.L. for providing coffee and cake afterwards.

Following the death of Michael Savich on June 15, 2001 at the age of 75 years, his children Suzanne and Danielle would like to thank everyone who expressed sympathy either by their presence, cards, flowers, donations, mass offerings and attendance at the funeral. Please consider these thanks as personal.